
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

This letter is to voice my significant concern over the apparent intent of the Substitute 

Environmental Document.  To be clear and concise, it is my strong opinion that we need MORE 

fresh water released into the San Joaquin River, NOT less, and there should be ZERO tolerance 

for any reduction of water quality and salinity standards for the River.  We need to protect the 

Delta for future farming, fishing, and general water and ecological health.  If the intent of the 

SED is to reduce freshwater flow and increase salinity allowance, then please consider this my 

resounding NO!, and rest assured that I will be keeping a watchful and interested eye on this 

issue and I intend to stay as active as possible in my opposition to any degradation of the fragile 

Delta economy. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

 

Regards, 

Bob Phillips 
  
+1 408.576.5001               direct 
+1 408.429.5690               mobile 
 
robert.phillips@flextronics.com  
 

 

Legal Disclaimer: 

The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential. It is intended to 

be read only by the individual or entity to whom it is addressed or by their designee. If the reader 

of this message is not the intended recipient, you are on notice that any distribution of this 

message, in any form, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please 

immediately notify the sender and delete or destroy any copy of this message! 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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